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This proposal is grossly unfair and unjust. It is ill thought out and will cause more damage than 
good because these small businesses will end up employing fewer people which will have a 
multiplier effect on the damage being done to the economy. 

 

Please reconsider and abandon this proposal. 

 

Thank you 


